
  
 

November 15, 2017 

 

As our Wastewater Treatment Department has been performing sewer maintenance in the 

community, it has become apparent that our Inflow and Infiltration (I&I) regulations need to be 

updated. These regulations are designed to prevent homeowners from improperly connecting 

downspouts, sump pumps, etc. to the sanitary sewer system and overloading the system.  

 

These updated regulations will allow the WWTP to conduct I&I inspections as-needed (not to 

exceed more than once per year) in order to prevent these improper connections. The ordinance 

also modifies the penalties for violating these regulations. 
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